
PUBLIC NOTICE 

City of Gary Department of Community Development 

Emergency Solutions Grants (CARES) 

ESG-CV Application Now Available 
 

 
The City of Gary intends to allocate ESG-CV funds to prepare, prevent, and respond 
to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. The funds can assist eligible homeless or at-
risk of homelessness households. The approved ESG components and program 
priorities include:  

• Emergency Shelter 
• Street Outreach 
• Rapid Rehousing 
• Homelessness Prevention 

All applications are due on Wednesday, December 15, 2021.  
 
Lastly, we will host an ESG-CV Application office hours on Friday, December 3, from 
12:00 - 1:00 pm CT. Feel free to join us with any questions you may have about the 
application or the ESG-CV program.  
 
Thank you,  
 
David Dirks, Esq.  
Senior Staff Attorney 
Homebase Technical Assistance  
david@homebaseccc.org 
  
Arlene D. Colvin, Director 
Department of Community Development 
acolvin@gary.gov 
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